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Comment Submitted:

Near Giant Rock and all the land between spy mt. and goat mt. many off roader and camper use Giant Rock and are able to access
Johnson Valley OHV area easily. By closing down this area you closing access to thousands of people yearly. I understand the
need for new and clean energy, but isn't there another area that could be used just as efficiently? Thank you for taking the time out
to read this.


